
This Month at Nu 
Chapter Initiates 9 new members 

 It was only a few months ago 
that we welcomed eleven candidates 
into Nu Chapter. On November 18th 
at approximately 5:30 PM the chapter 
called to order a special meeting to 
initiate nine of those candidates into 
Bond of the Fraternity. The Tau 
Pledge class will add to the Nu Chap-

ter Scroll bringing our total initiates to 
date to 1174. Let this event remind all 
of us all that our bond requires all fra-
ters, old and new, to take the words of 
the bond and translate them into life, 
for it is our stated purpose to advance 
society through the personal growth of 
our members, and service to others. 
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The Tau Pledge Class pictured with their Hegemon. 

New Members 

Our new members, in scroll order, are: 
1166: Jeffrey Koury 
1167: Andrew Grant 
1168: Shayne Sossamon 
1169: Alexander McLean 
1170: Alex Mandel 
1171: Travis Stansbery 
1172: Alexander Bernhart 
1173: Alexander Nelson 
1174: Daniel Bollinger 

The chapter completed its annual 
election on Monday, November 28th. 
Each of the positions were highly con-
tested, but the chapter was able to 
come to a consensus and the  
following fine Fraters were elected: 

Prytanis – Michael Tuffli 
Epiprytanis – Jacob Zipperstein 
Hypophetes – Alex Voet 
Grammateus – Eric Foard 
Crysophylos – Sean Greene 
Histor – Oren Friedman 
Pylortes – Michael Nave 
Hegemon – Alex Morris 

Upcoming Events 

TKE Christmas Luncheon 
Friday, December 9th 12 Noon 

Catch up with fellow alumni at this annual 
event. At Hs Lordships.  

TKE Regional Leadership Conference 
February 3-4, 2012  

Participate in educational sessions that help 
prepare for success in business world, net-

work and build relationships with other col-
legiates and alumni, and strengthen your 

understanding of TKE's ideals and principles.  

New Officers! 

Support the Chapter 

Donating Time and Skills 
Looking to donate in a more interactive 

way? Consider donating your skills to the 
chapter. Both Nu Chapter and the Grand 

chapter are always looking for Alumni Vol-
unteers. For more information on what you 

can do contact Anthony Wright ‘10:  
awright@tkenu.com 

Donating Things 
The Chapter is always in need of many 
common house-hold items. If you have 

something you are considering throwing 
away or donating stop and ask to see if the 
chapter could use it. You can contact the 

chapter Prytanis at president@tkenu.com. 

Donating Money 
Monetary Donations are always welcome 

and can help the chapter with various 
causes. Donations may be made online, by 

phone, or by mail. 

http://www.tkenu-alumni.org/donate  

For more information on our scholarship 
programs visit the alumni association web-

site:  http://www.tkenu-alumni.org 

Alumni Dues 

2012 Alumni dues are only $50. Consider 
taking 5 minutes right now to show your 

support by donating online at  
http://www.tkenu-alumni.org/donate   

Your contribution truly makes a difference 
to The Fraternity for Life. 
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Share Your Story! 

Do you have news?  Let us know what 
going on with you!  

Know someone who should be in the 
spotlight? Share it! 

Email the editor, Anthony Wright, with 
stories or recommendations for the 

spotlight section at: 
awright@tkenu.com 

Chapter Officers 
Prytanis: Curtis Hendrickson 
Epiprytanis: Christopher Lee 

Grammateus: Kevin Zhu 
Crysophylos: Michael Tuffli 
Histor: Steven Edelstone 

Hypophetes: Doug Wreden 
Pylortes: James Brady 

Hegemon: Michael Rigg 

Board of Directors 
President: Tom Morgan ‘50 
Secretary: Will Deady ‘54 

Mark Edelstone ‘83 
Craig Kirchner ‘86 
Steve Schmidt ‘90 

Board of Advisors 
The Board of Directors and: 

Carl Anderson ‘57 
Cliff Ceridono ‘57 
Dick Anderson ‘58 

John Philips ‘61 
Peter Cloven ‘86 

Anthony Wright ‘10 
 

Alumni Association 
President: Chip Wray ’53 

Vice President: John Bell ’57 
Secretary: Robin Harris ’56 

Treasurer: Wayne Martinez ’74 

Update your Info 

New Address? Phone Number? Email? 
Make sure to update the chapter whenever 
your information changes so that we can 

keep you up-to-date on chapter and alumni 
news and event. Update online at: 

 http://update.tkenu.com 

TKE Gives Thanks to Alumni 

 On November 20th, TKE held 
its annual Thanksgiving Dinner at the 
TKE house in Berkeley. The food, at-
mosphere, and turnout were abso-
lutely incredible, exceeding expecta-
tions on all levels.  There were so 
many people that we could not even fit 
everyone in one room!  The Thanks-
giving dinner, made by our amazing 
chef Gordon Heavner, was cooked to 
perfection; the seniors even helped 

out by carving the turkeys!  Alumni of 
all ages attended the event, especially 
alums since rechartering such as Jeff 
Kennedy and Jack Cambou.  The 
night went incredibly well and I could 
not have imagined a better TKE 
Thanksgiving.  Thank you so much to 
everyone who attended; it always 
warms my heart to see Tekes of all 
generations all together at once! 
By Steven Edelstone 

Nick Chang ‘13, Bryan Bailey ‘04, Eric Tye ‘12 Craig Kirchner ‘86, Curtis Hendrickson ‘12 

Cliff Ceridono ‘57, James Brady ’14, John Philips ’61, Carl Anderson ‘57 
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